
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CORPORATE RESOURCES

 OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 15 APRIL 2004


CROS.63/04
CORPORATE/PERFORMANCE PLAN

The Executive had on 26 April 2004 (Minute Reference EX.077/04 refers) forwarded the draft Corporate/Performance Plan to all three Overview and Scrutiny Committees for consultation.  

There was submitted report SP.19/04 enclosing the draft Corporate/Performance Plan.  The Council’s statutory requirements for this year’s Performance Plan had been incorporated into the draft Corporate Plan.

Ms Williams, Policy and Performance Officer, presented the Plan and sought the Committee’s observations which would be reported back to a special meeting of the Executive on 24 May 2004.

A Member indicated that she would forward her comments in writing the following week, which course of action was agreeable to the Head of Strategic  and Performance Services.

Members then commented as follows on the report:

1. Page 7 – Aim: - Provide sound Council management – A Member questioned the action to “identify 2% efficiency savings year on year and reinvest in priority areas”.

Ms Hook undertook to check that point out.

2. Page 7 - Aim: Strengthen performance management – it was important for Members to be involved in a straight forward manner, rather than simply through the consideration of Committee reports.  Also a number of performance indicators were not of relevance.

3. Members welcomed the commitment to the adoption of an area based working approach, working collaboratively with the Cumbria County Council Neighbourhood Forums and continuing to support the Parish Councils in rural areas.

RESOLVED – That the comments of the Committee, as outlined above, be forwarded to the Executive.







